Dear Parents/Caregivers/\Whanau,
| am excited to welcome you and your child to Room 7.

My name is Madeleine Chester and | will be teaching your
child this year. | am excited to be a part of the Elim
community and am looking forward to getting to know you

all. I look forward to supporting your child in all areas

including on their journey with God and providing

opportunities to dive into God’s word together.

| attend Mount Albert Baptist Church and | love being a part of the Mount Albert

community, and am grateful to live so close to our beautiful maunga.

Before becoming a teacher | studied a Bachelor of Arts degree in English and
Anthropology. | look forward to sharing my knowledge and learning alongside you

and your child.

| love being creative and adventurous. In my free time you will find me trying different
crafts, playing the piano, spending time with family and friends, and exploring
different places both here in New Zealand and overseas. | have a very cute

miniature schnauzer called Romeo who loves to eat anything and everything.

Over the course of this year, | look forward to getting to know both you and your
child.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at:

madeleine.chester@elim.school.nz

Kind regards,

Miss Chester




